
1. Statewide testing accommodations must be in place 30 days prior to 
the start of testing.  

  
2.  February Child Count - All annual IEPs due on or before February 1, 

2024 need to be completed and turned in to the IEP Facilitator 

by January 19, 2024    
 

LEAP Connect/Alternate Assessment (Former LAA1) 
Any amendments for LEAP Connect accommodations must be completed and 
submitted to the IEP Facilitator by December 15, 2023.  No exceptions.  The state 
deadline for changes is during Christmas break. Therefore, we must have them 
submitted prior to the holidays. Note: If the IEP team is considering changing a student 
from taking regular state assessment (LEAP) to alternate assessment (LEAP Connect), 
a SPED Program Coordinator MUST be contacted for consultation. There is specific 
eligibility criterion that must be met in accordance with Louisiana Bulletin 1530. If a 
student participates in alternate assessment and does not meet the criteria, the school 
will receive a zero. 
 

LEAP Regular Assessment 

If you have a student participating in regular state assessment (LEAP) and changes 
to accommodations are needed, you must contact the IEP Facilitator to request an IEP 
Amendment. Information needed for the request: Student’s SER ID#, initials and the 
reason for the accommodation amendment.  Deadline to request an IEP Amendment for 
LEAP 2025 accommodations is January 26, 2024.   There will be 
no accommodation amendments for grades 3 – 12 made after February 2, 2024. *  
 *The only exceptions will be for students who move in from out of district and they will be reviewed on a case-by-

case basis.  
 
Note: The school test coordinator may request copies of IEP accommodations for LEAP 
testing. Teachers should provide accommodations from the most recent IEP in SER. 
For example, if you provide a copy of MN's IEP accommodations (dated 12/7/21) to the 
test coordinator in February 2022; Then, the IEP team meets again on 3/10/22 - You 
must give a copy of the NEW IEP accommodations (dated 3/10/22) to the school test 
coordinator. If you have questions or need clarification, please contact us. 
 

 

  
 


